

TERM 4 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 21 OCTOBER 2022



TEACHER APPRECIATION DAY

On Friday 28 October, it is Teacher Appreciation Day!

It is time to say "Thank You" to the exceptional teachers you know. Take a moment and reflect on the teachers in your life. Let teachers know you value them. Let them know how they helped shape your future.

You can show your gratitude for your teachers in several ways:

- Colour in an artwork for your teacher
- <u>Iteacher-appreciation-day-flower-pot-colouring-poster-us-size.pdf</u>
- <u>Iteacher-appreciation-day-light-bulb-colouring-poster-us-size.pdf</u>
- Write a message of appreciation using this form.

Please submit your form responses by Thursday 27 October and you will have the chance to have your message featured on our College social media! If you would like to share your drawing with the Community, please take a photo with your artwork and email it to community@thac.nsw.edu.au by 3pm Thursday 27 October.